
 

 

Town of North Reading 
Massachusetts 

 
Board of Selectmen 

 

 
June 5, 2015 
 

NOTICE  

OF  

KINDER MORGAN/TENNESSEE GAS PIPELINE  

INFORMATION SESSION 

 
The North Reading Board of Selectmen will hold an information session on 
Monday, June 15, 2015 from 8:00 to 9:00 PM in the Distance Learning Lab 
at North Reading High School on Park Street during its meeting that evening. 
 
Representatives from Kinder Morgan will attend to provide an update on the 
project as well as answer questions expressed by the Board of Selectmen in their 
March 10th letter.  Federal and State legislators have also been invited to attend. 
 
The Board invites property owners who may be impacted by the proposed 
pipeline, as well as all interested parties from North Reading, to attend.  For more 
information, please visit www.northreadingma.gov and select “Tennessee Gas 
Pipeline (Updated)”. 
 
Please note that the Distance Learning Lab is located in the new High School, 
which is located at the top of the hill.  Enter from the upper parking lot and 
proceed down the long hallway known as “Main Street”, past the Performing 
Arts Center and the Media Center, to the atrium in the High School academic 
building.  The Distance Learning Lab is on the opposite side of the atrium. 
 
 
FOR THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
 
Michael P. Gilleberto 
Town Administrator 
townadministrator@northreadingma.gov  
 

  235 North Street, North Reading, MA 01864 | Tel: 978-357-5210 | Fax: 978-664-6053 
  

http://www.northreadingma.gov/
mailto:townadministrator@northreadingma.gov

